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Amended FY20 Annual Report 

 
Cavalier Corporation Limited (NZX: CAV) has provided an updated copy of its FY20 Annual Report, 
amended to correct for the following errors: 
 
– removal of a sentence that was incorrectly included in the Independent Auditor’s Report on 

Going Concern and Liquidity on page 35 
 
– correction of the heading from “For the year ended 30 June 2020” to “As at 30 June 2020” on 

page 43 
 
 
 
ENDS 

 

For further information please contact: 

Paul Alston  
Chief Executive Officer  
palston@bremworth.co.nz 
+64 21 918 033  
+64 9 277 1135 

Jackie Ellis 

Media and Investor Relations 

Jackie@ellisandco.co.nz 

+64 27 246 2505 
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